
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
INVITATION 

“SAMANVAY: THE ALUMNI MEET OF COLLEGE OF TECHNOLOGY” 
 
My dear Alumnus, 
 
As General Secretary of Pantnagar Technology Alumni Association, it gives me immense pleasure 
to continue everlasting ties with you. Hope you are faring well in your life and earning laurels for 
yourself as well as for your Alma-mater i.e. the College of Technology, GBPUAT, Pantnagar. 
 
On December 11, 2021, we are organizing the “Samanvay - The Alumni Meet” of the pass out 
students of College of Technology, Pantnagar as per the attached schedule in the University 
Campus. One added attraction of Samanvay has been the celebration of the Silver Jubilee of the 
batch passed out 25 years back by all continuing students and participating alumni jointly making 
the event memorable. This year it is 1992 batch, passed out in 1996, for whom the Silver Jubilee of 
passing out is being celebrated. 
 
I am sure that you will certainly mark the date in your calendar to walk down the memory lanes and 
make it available to be with your adorable teachers, mentors and not the least, your bosom friends 
and colleagues. 
 
You are our prized possession and valued ambassador and we crave for your continued association 
with us. You are an integral part of College of Technology fraternity, present achievements and 
future hopes. 
 
Anticipating positive and enthusiastic response from you. 
 
With best wishes to you and your family members. 
 
For any further details please contact General Secretary, PTAA, Pantnagar at 
doctor_balyan@yahoo.co.in and kindly confirm your participation through email latest by 
December 01, 2021 at ptaa.cotpantnagar@gmail.com.  

 
Regards, 
 
 
(Vinod Kumar) 
86 Batch, Agricultural Engineering 
General Secretary, 
Pantnagar Technology Alumni Association. 
 


